
 
 
Aurora Public School Foundation’s Employee Giving Campaign, APS Gives Back – Going 
on Now! 
 
The Aurora Public Schools Foundation is excited to announce the kick-off of the 2022 Employee 
Giving Campaign, APS Gives Back. This campaign allows all APS staff to support our students 
through the APS Foundation with a tax-deductible contribution via monthly payroll deduction. 
 
Some of the direct services you’ll be supporting through APS Gives Back include: 

 Enrichment curriculum; 
 STEM learning;  
 Robotics clubs; 
 College and career readiness;  
 Scholarships; 
 Summer school literacy supports; and 
 Free school supplies to all APS educators through the Educator Emporium 

 
When you enroll or increase your current contribution, you will receive a travel coffee 
mug, sticker, and most importantly, you will be further impacting the lives of our 
students.  
 
Stop by one of the locations listed below to receive FREE coffee and bagels and to learn more 

about APS Gives Back. 

 Monday, April 18th at Laredo Elementary, 7:30am-9:30am 

 Wednesday, April 20th at Aurora Hills Middle School, 7:00am-8:30am 

 Thursday, April 21st at Peoria Elementary, 
7:00am-8:30am 

 Tuesday, April 26th at Mrachek Middle 
School, 7:00am-8:00am 

 Wednesday, April 27th at Aurora Central High 
School, 7:00am-8:30am 

 Thursday, April 28th at the ESC 1 District 
Offices,  7:30am-9:30am 

You can also learn more about APS Gives Back and enroll here. If you already contribute monthly, 
consider increasing your contribution by clicking here. Please sign up by Friday, April 29. 

http://www.educateaurora.org/employee-giving/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetCIEn1UVVhegzzAtdZB4yudpeBtng6a6iuH2EX8MVZOKQhg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXvXGJ7WR2crMozKqYgMUqxjjPR0-cjpkFNkeIbtJxjdur2A/viewform

